
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	

TIS THE SEASON 

	

MONTHLY NEWS | FIRST WHITEWRIGHT | DECEMBER 2018 

	

A Word from Bro. Dave 

JANUARY SNEAK PEEK 
 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 
 

SUNDAYS 
9:00am Fellowship 
9:30 Group Bible Studies (Adults, Students, Kids) 
10:45 Worship Service (& God’s Word… Kid Style) 
 
MONDAYS 
6pm Faith Bible Institute 
 
WEDNESDAYS 
5:30pm Family Meal 
6:15pm Awana Club, Youth Elevate, & Adult Bible Study 
 
FRIDAYS 
6:30am Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 
Please see our calendar online for Holiday schedule changes. 
 

DECEMBER ACTIVITIES 
 

7th – Women’s Cookie Decorating Party (6:30pm) 
8th – Youth Volunteer Christmas Dinner (6pm) 
9th – Church Christmas Party (6pm) 
14th& 15th – Men’s Ministry Campout 
15th – Youth Christmas Party (5:30pm) 
16th – Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 
24th – Christmas Eve Candlelight Service (5pm) 

 

First Whitewright takes your safety and security 
seriously.  Safety team active at every on-campus event! 
	

Church,  

As a staff we consider it such a blessing to have the 
opportunity to serve along side each of you every 
week!  We would like to say thank you for sharing your 
time and talents with us in serving both our church 
body and our community!  The holiday season is 
always a busy time and we wanted to make sure to give 
a special thank you to a few of you that have graciously 
overseen some of our outreach opportunities in 
November/December. 

Robert & Sarah Steele – Thank you for overseeing the 
Operation Christmas Child collection.  We are looking 
forward to partnering with you next year and hoping 
that the number of boxes continues to grow so we can 
assist in getting the gospel to even more children. 

The Decker Family – Thank you for designing & 
decorating our Christmas Float this year!  The parade 
was so fun and we look forward to this again next year! 

Mr. Bud Roach – Thank you for initiating our 
participation in the Annual Sock Drive for Veterans in 
Bonham.   

Stacey Waller & Our Wednesday Night Kitchen Crew 
– Thank you for planning and preparing our 
Wednesday night meals. We are blessed to have each 
of you! 

Heather & Ben Hodge – Thank you for using your time 
and talents to decorate our church for Christmas!  It is 
absolutely beautiful! 

Youth & Children’s Ministry Volunteers – Thank you 
for faithfully serving our children and students every 
week.    

The list could continue indefinitely as so many of you 
are continually serving, praying and giving. 
  
What a powerful and  beautiful expression of  “body 
life” at First Church Whitewright!  As we head toward 
Christmas focusing on the birth of our Savior and 
Lord  – let us not grow weary in doing good, but 
continue to serve and continue to "shout it from the 
housetops" to the ends of the earth John 3:16!!! 
  
With much love for you - Dave 

 

 



	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
	
	
	
	
 
 
	

School	Ministry	
FWW	is	joined	with	others	in	the	community	for	a	massive	one	on	one,	(or	2,	or	3	etc..)	prayer	initiative	covering	all	
students,	teachers,	administrators	and	board	members	of	WWISD	–	over	1000	souls.		Sign	up	is	simple.	Just	search	
Kingdom	Warriors	of	Whitewright,	Texas	on	Facebook,	and	join	the	group.		Or	you	may	contact	Ms.	Rebecca	Card	@	
214-797-4470.		
	

STAY	CONNECTED!		SIGN	UP	FOR	“ONE	CALL”!	EMAIL	CHURCH@FBCWHITEWRIGHT.COM	

CHECK OUT THE UPDATED YOUTH HOUSE!!! 
 
 
  
	

Looking	for	an	opportunity	to	serve?					
Could	you	serve	1	time	per	month	in	on	Sundays	at	9:30	or	10:45?			
Are	you	available	to	serve	on	Wednesdays	at	6pm?			
Contact	Kaci	@	318-680-5099	or	email	children@fbcwhitewright.com.	

Bring	a	salty	snack	to	share!	

Download	the	Church	App	today!	
	
	
	
	
	

Android	Users:	
Search	&	Download	“First	Whitewright”	

	
IPhone	Users:	

Search	&	Download	“ShareFaith”,	then	
select	“First	Whitewright”	as	your	church!	

	


